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Sandra Hutchings A(Z)L'

Fenpti—
From: Mike Ford <
Sent: 24 March 2014 09:30
To: DPD
Subject: Locaal plan review consultation

| write to object most strongly to the option 1 in the plan review, which proposes a further extension
eastwards, which would appear too include most of Hartnoll Farm.

There has been far too much concentration of proposed planning to the east of Tiverton, and as already
has been seen by the latest Highways report, the roads particularly the Halberton Tiverton road will be
under immense strain, with the proposals that are already in place. | understand that the land its self is
grade 1 agricultural land , which should be maintained for agricultural use. In my opinion much more focus
should be put on the Junc 27/Willand junc which is the obvious place to have this sort of proposal, with
the proximity of the Station and MS5.

This option is wholly unacceptable, not needed and not wanted.

Mike Ford
Uplowmn Road




